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For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees and Advisors. 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: Pension Updation-- Meeting of the Committee to review the Pension 
Scheme of the Bank 
 
Please refer to our earlier circular 27--21 dated15.06.21 where in Point of 2 
(Updation of Pension), We informed members that IBA formed an internal committee 
to study the above subject. 
 
2. In continuation of the above information, we further convey that the Internal 
Committee comprises of the following persons: 
 
Shri Mallikarjuna Rao: MD, PNB 
(Chairman) 
Shri M.V Rao: MD, CBI 
(Vice Chairman) 
Shri Rana Ashutosh Kumar Singh: 
DMD(HR)& CDO, SBI--Member. 
Shri Shanti Lal Jain: ED, BOB-- Member 
Shri Debasish Mukherjee: ED, Canara Bank. --Member. 
 
3.The Committee will meet the representatives of the Award Staff Unions and 
Officers Associations separately on 22nd July, 21. We hail the move and consider it 
a big leap forward. We shall have positive hope that it would mark the beginning of 
an exercise which is long awaited for the Retirees who are languishing for decades 
because of non-revision of Pension which got frozen on the date of superannuation. 
 
4.We shall be demanding before IBA and different components of UFBU that the 
issue of improvement in Family Pension should be clinched first since it was 
documented in MOU on 22nd July,20 and by coincidence, the present meeting is 
taking place on 22nd July,21 i.e., on the day of first anniversary. We are in touch 
with all concerned to convey our feelings and we hope that our anxiety in this regard 
would be taken care of. 
 
5.We shall be re-iterating our stand conveyed earlier to IBA that AIBPARC and other 
Retirees organisations should also be called to hear their views. This is urgent. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
 
(SUPRIT SARKAR) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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